West High School
Class of 1973
20 Year Reunion Invitation
July 16 and 17, 1993
Dear West High Graduate:

One of the highlights of every high school senior's year should be their senior prom. Do you
remember yours? The Class of 73 never had a senior prom for reasons we're too old to remember.
Thirty-something isn't too old for a prom so that's why we've decided the theme of our 20th Reunion
should be The Promm We Never Had.

The planned events for the weekend are:

Friday, July 16 - 8:00 p.m. until closing: Mondo's Sports Cafe
212 S. Clinton
Towa City, IA

A private, informal gathering of the Class of 73 with a surprise guest entertainer from the past and as
many former teachers as we can locate. Cash Bar.

Saturday, July 17 - 7:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.: Holiday Inn
; Downtown Iowa City

Dress up, down, or dig out your bell bottoms, but don't forget your dancing shoes, this is our prom!
Music by Jasmine (they're practicing their oldies just for us). Hors d'oevers and a cash bar.

Included in this mailing is an RSVP and Information Form. Please complete this and return it
regardless of whether you plan to attend. This information will be compiled into a scrap book and
available at the reunion. The book will be made available to those who are unable to attend at a small
charge. >

IDue to the amount of coordination required, your prompt reply (by May 1) will be greatly
appreciated The cost is $25.00 per person and should accompany your RSVP. (Checks payable to
West High 73 Class Reunion)

We encourage you to bring your spouse or significant other. If overnight accomodations are needed,
a block of rooms is being held for our group at the Holiday Inn for Friday and Saturday nights at a
reduced rate. Please contact the Holiday Inn directly for reservations at 319/337-4058 and identify
yourself as a member of the West High 73 Class Reunion. In order to receive the reduced rate, your
reservation will need to be made before May 1st.

NOTE: The City High School Class of 73 has been invited to attend our gathering at Mondo's. We
in turn will be invited to attend their informal gathering at the Wig & Pen Pub on the Coralville Strip
on Friday August 20, 1993 at 7:00 p.m.




We have been unable to locate the following people from the
West High Class of 1973. If you know the whereabouts of any of
these people, please contact:

David Kacena

ERA Watts

1700 First Avenue

Iowa City, Iowa 52240

319-354-6760 (work)

319~-354-2385 (home)
Michael Adekat, Margaret Albrecht, Martin Anderson, Thomas
Anderson, Cynthia Baker, James Bane, Mark Blakely, Patricia
Bravo, Billie Britton Rundell, Elaine Brown, Robert Cole,
Glen Colver, Patrick Colver, Fred Cox, William Dane, Kevin
Dittemore, John Fortin, Emmie Fountain, Joetta Fowler, Bob
Funk, Janice Gingerich, Mark Golden, Ricky Howell, Terry
Hubbell, Ulrika Kubiska, Janet Larson, Thomas Lata, Toni
Lewis, Susan Lincoln, Nancy Lynch, Sam Maihack, Gaye Martin,
Glen McCord, Steve Miller, Janet Nelson, G. Richard Newell, Celia
Niemeier, Alan Poggenpohl, Sheila Potter, Michael Rafferty, Jeff
Rathmel, Kevin Recknor, Kevin Rittger, Theresa Sater, Timothy
Schedl, John Scott, Cynthia Seering, Robin Shapiro, Sarabeth
Stutts, Jamie Tate, Paula Tipton, Patrick Toomey, Cynthia

Villhauer, Sandra Walter, Chris Wilhite



